St. Luke’s Episcopal Church, Sister Bay, Wisconsin

Vestry Meeting — 2025 Budget Review and Approval January 7, 2025

Minutes

Attendees: Vestry members present were Brit Frazier, Ralph Blankenburg, Pat
Lee, Paul Newman; Ray Osinski, Norma Bramsen, Julie Hubbard Chris Roed|l
via teleconference. Treasurer Karen Malzahn and Clerk Stan Hoffert attended.
Trrudy Jischke and Ross Holton were absent.

The meeting began at 1:00 PM in the church’s Canterbury Room.

2025 Budget

Karen presented a draft of a proposed 2025 budget for St. Luke’s, a copy of
which is attached to and made a part of these minutes.

The Budget includes an allocation of funds for the a new Mission &
Evangelism Committee proposed by Mother Brit. Discussion and questions
followed about the budget and the new Committee’s purpose becoming part
of St. Luke’s mission. A copy of the Mission and Evangelism Committee is
attached to and made a part of these minutes.

Upon motion made the Vestry unanimously approved the proposed 2005
budget, including the funding for the new Mission & Evangelism Committee,
for presentation to the parish at the church’s annual meeting to be held
January 19, 2025

The meeting was adjourned at 2:10 PM.



